
 May 12, 2021   

                                                                                     

Culver City Police Department 

PRESS RELEASE 
Manuel Cid, Chief of Police 

                                                      

 

Public Assistance Sought in Shooting Investigation 

Suspect Vehicle: Light-colored newer model boxy compact sedan, possibly gray or 

silver  

On May 12th , 2021, at approximately 11:25am, the Culver City Police Department 

responded to a call of bullet holes located in the garage, and interior walls of a residence 

in the 5200 block of Slauson Avenue.  CCPD Officers and Detectives responded to the 

area and located two additional residences that had been struck by gun fire.  After 

speaking to a witness, officers learned that on Monday, May 10, 2021 between 4:00-

4:30am, the above-described vehicle drove through the area and fired multiple gun shots 

at several residences.  A search for potential gunshot victims was conducted with 

negative results.  

This investigation is ongoing and any potential motive for this crime is unknown at this 

time. 

Anyone with information related to this crime is asked to contact Culver City Police 

Department Public Information Officer Assistant Chief Jason Sims at 310-253-6391 or 

the Watch Commander at 310-253-6202 and reference Report #21-0001836.  

 


